
The "Pepper" Memorial Fund  
Please consider your remaining package fees as a contribution for other dogs 

in need of physical therapy at HnHPT. Please read below. 

!

Pepper was a 16 year old Rat Terrier who, true to her breed, loved to chase squirrels 
and chipmunks for hours on end. Diane rescued Pepper from the Humane Society of 
Greater Nashua at age 7, believing she had been used for breeding and 'put out to 
pasture’; she fell in love with her the very second she laid eyes on her. Diane met Rich 
a year after getting Pepper and they became a happy pack of three. At the age of 15, 
Pepper suffered some neurological damage and had difficulty walking. Horse 'n Hound 
PT was able to help Pepper get moving again and made the last few months of her life 
more comfortable.     
 In Spring of 2013, the time came for Pepper to leave us. Diane and Rich had 
recently purchased a 10-pack Hydro therapy package. Upon contacting HnHPT with 
the sad news of Pepper's passing, they indicated they wanted their remaining$400 
Hydro package purchase to go towards a donation for services needed by other dogs 
that could benefit from physical therapy but may not have the means to afford it. With 
this generous donation, we have developed the Pepper Memorial Fund for utilization 
by other needy dogs/animals.  

 A big THANK YOU to Rich and Diane Travato for this generous gift —the inception of this 
fund-- that can keep on giving in the spirit of Pepper's memory.  

 Please consider making YOUR REMAINING REHAB PACKAGE a contribution AT 
HNHPT - desperately welcome and most needed FOR DOGS AND OWNERS THAT CAN’T 
AFFORD REHAB. 


